
Minutes of  

Tamworth Trustees of Cemeteries 

3:30 PM, March 27, 2013 

At the Town Office 

 

 

Present:  Cemetery Trustees: John Wheeler, and John Roberts 

Also present: Veterans Memorial Committee members David Bowles and David Haskell 

 

John R. explained the process the Trustees were taking bids for maintaining the cemeteries and the 

veterans’ memorial and the concern over watering the memorial as we are not allowed to use the 

water from the Tamworth water district through the UUFES building. 

Dave B will investigate getting agreements from property owners between the river and the memorial 

to lay a pipe and put a pump in the river.  He will report back to the Trustees. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:05. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John B. Wheeler        Cem minutes 032713 

 


